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August 10, 2025 
 
TO MY PATIENTS: 
 
You may have heard that our practice is closing at the end of October.  I will miss meeting with you, 
catching up with you and caring for you.  Some of you have been patients here for many, many years. 
 
If you are due to be seen or would like to stop by before we close, please call now to make an 
appointment. 
 
Your records, office visits and procedures have always been sent to your medical provider.  If you 
otherwise need your records, please email Karen.Goldblatt@acrsurgeons.com or 
Lisa.Malang@acrsurgeons.com.  After November 1, 2025, your records will be available only from a data 
storage facility.  There will be a nominal charge associated with getting your records at that time.  The 
location for records will be posted on our website, which will remain open. 
 
For future visits with a new provider, please confer with your primary care physician.  I have no specific 
recommendation for you at this time.  In the event I find an opportunity to see patients in the future, I 
will let you know. 
 
In closing, I thank you again for making my professional life enjoyable and filled with friends. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Marc S Goldblatt, MD 
 


